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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Takeover Day — For Children By Children 
Takeover day has been very fun! We are sure all of the children had a great time and an excellent 

experience.     We hope your child has been very pleased with this wonderful day. The children 

learnt a lot about the programme including what it was like to be an adult/teacher and have a job. 

We would like to give a special thanks to Marcia (the Rights Respecting school lead) as she has 

done an amazing job of organising the whole day! 

 

St Paul’s Cathedral Performance 
I hope you are all aware if your child is going to attend the performance at St Pauls Cathedral on 

Friday the 25th of January. Coren will be leaving with the children at 9:30 and they will be ready 

to take home at 3:15 as usual. They will need to have their instrument with them and wear im-

maculate school uniform. They will also need a packed lunch and water bottle. The choir and 

band will be performing between 1.30pm and 1.50pm as the guests start coming in. The service 

is a celebration of the work of children and staff in Church of England schools in the Diocese of 

London. 

 

Lifting Limits — Parent Workshop about Gender Equality Pilot Project 
Parents who have attended the workshops so far have found them to be very useful. Our final 

session will be at 9.15am on Tuesday 29th January at 9.15am after drop off. Please do try to 

come along. Everyone (Dads included) is welcome!! 

 

Have Lunch With Your Child Week 
Monday 28th January—Friday 1st February; please book a lunch with Pam if you would like to 

come in to sample our school meals and have lunch with your child/ren. 

 
Thanks to Frankie, Paula and Lola who have written this newsletter as part of  Takeover Day. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

Frankie, Lola and Paula  

(Headteachers for the day) 
 

 


